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Year 1 Geography Walk  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Thursday 19th June 2025, Year 1 will be taking a short walk around the village to support our 
Geography learning. During the walk, we will be identifying human and physical features, which will help 
the children create their own maps of Billingshurst. 

 

Please ensure your child wears their normal school uniform rather than their PE kit on this day. We also 
ask that they come prepared for the weather, for example with a sun hat and suncream if needed. 

 

To help the walk run smoothly and safely, we would be grateful for a few parent volunteers to join us in the 
morning (9:00–11:30), accompanying the three classes one at a time on their walk. If you are able to help, 
please let your child's class teacher know as soon as possible so we can begin planning. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

The Year 1 Team 
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